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PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 For our February PD day, we will be having teacher experts present on a variety of topics.  
Teachers will get choose different breakout sessions to attend.  A survey was sent out to all 
teachers seeking presenters for the PD day.  So far, there have been 6 teachers that have 
submitted a proposal for the Feb PD Day. 

 
ASSESSMENT 

 Later this month, the final 2014 data for Next-Generation Learners and Program Review data 
will be used to produce the Annual Measurable Objectives (AMO) for 2015. To create the AMOs 
for 2015, OAA will remove science data at grades 4 and 7 and add the K-3 Program Review data. 
 

 EOC teachers just gave the second benchmark assessment.   

 Seniors took the COMPASS assessment on December 8, 9, and 10. 

 MAP testing began on Wednesday, December 3 and will last through Friday, December 19.   

 KYOTE Testing is coming up on January 20. 
 

CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION 

 Teachers in grades 3 – 6 gave KPREP scrimmage tests, and following each test Mr. Brewer, Mr. 
Duty, and/or I sat down with each grade level to discuss the multiple choice questions, 
constructed response questions and student answers.  We discussed steps moving forward in 
working with students answering both types of questions. 

 I have been meeting with grade level teams and individual teachers at the middle and high 
school to develop the activities for the CDIP. 

 
NEW TEACHERS 

 Our fifth new teacher meeting took place on Tuesday, December 9.  We discussed three 
different chapters from Madeline Hunter’s Mastery Teaching titled, “Designing Effective 
Practice,” “Guiding Their Initial Practice,” and “Extending Their Thinking.” 

 
 
 


